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18/06/2024  13:21:302024/1274/P COMNOT Cecilia McAnulty Dear Sirs. I am a resident of an adjoining street.  One of the characteristics which makes this an attractive 

area is its gardens and greenery. Consenting to an application which allows gardens to be razed and  replaced 

by large structures ( we are not talking garden sheds) is that it opens the floodgates to other developers to do 

likewise. I respectfully ask that you decline this application

15/06/2024  12:56:552024/1274/P INT Jana Harrison The drawings for the proposed outbuilding in the rear garden to be erected show it to be of a height and size 

incompatible with the space and the previous use of the space. The size implies the building is to be used as 

more than a garden shed. This brings forth the idea that the previously quiet garden will now be used for 

louder activities and the foot traffic to and from this building will create noise not previously experienced.

It proposed structure abuts the surrounding properties in a way that will greatly impact the privacy of the 

houses along the garden privacy. It appears to include removing/replacing the fencing of these surrounding 

properties which is unacceptable and implies that the building will reach to our fencing.

It includes the removal of 8 trees which provide privacy to the neighbouring properties.

16/06/2024  23:06:392024/1274/P COMMNT Nicola Lacey Please, please do not allow more mature trees to be destroyed in the conservation area.  Especially when the 

original plans promised to respect them.  These plans will significantly affect the amenity of the area, and of 

the abutting houses.
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